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	Year 4 Autumn 1 Curriculum Newsletter

	English
In English, our focus text this half term is The Chronicles of Narnia: The Lion, The with and The Wardrobe by C.S. Lewis. Children will be using the text to write lots of different types of writing, such as; Character descriptions, Stories and Poetry, they will be using expanded noun phrases, descriptive and figurative language. They will then use their knowledge about the Romans to create an information text. 

Maths
During this half term, we will consolidate our learning through various themed projects which will focus on problem solving and reasoning. The children’s learning will cover place value, addition and subtraction.

Science 
During this half term, we are learning about Sound. Our main focuses will be to look at how sound travels, how we hear and to identify different sounds. The children will carry out a variety of different practical activities and experiments. 

Foundation Subjects 
In history we will be learning about the Romans and their invasion of Britain, and how this links with our previous learning last year. In art we will be looking at the artist Andy Warhol and use his influence in printmaking for our own art pieces. In DT we are focusing on structures; designing, building and reviewing our own bridges out of lollypop sticks. In PSHE we are looking at identity, society and equality, which helps us to understand democracy and how laws are made. In RE we will be learning about how important events are remembered, the children will explore different festivals of light from various religions. For Music our half term focus will be Mama Mia by ABBA, the children will be learning to sing the song and find out more about 70’s pop music. 

We are also starting our Swimming in year 4, children will be walking to Armley Leisure Centre every Thursday for swimming lessons as part of their weekly PE. Please make sure your child is able to bring a swimming costume, towel and googles if necessary, in a sports bag or reusable carrier bag.
As you can see this half term is extremely exciting and busy so it is really important that children are in school all of the time to ensure they maximise their learning and can benefit from all of the exciting lessons.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]If you have any questions please do ask a member of staff or send a message through the office and I will contact you at my earliest opportunity, alternatively please feel free to catch me after school. 

I look forward to an amazing half term,

Mr Firmedow
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